AGENDA ITEM___D-1a___

TO:

APA Chapter Board 
FROM:
Janna Minsk, VP Conferences
DATE:
June 3, 2011
SUBJECT:
Conference Rotation 2013
Recommended Action:

Review and discuss the Central Section proposal to hold the 2013 Conference at the Visalia Convention Center. Based upon the information provided, request the VP Conferences and Central Section Director to obtain additional information for Board review regarding holding the 2013 APA Conference at the Visalia Convention Center or deny the request and provide direction for the 2013 Conference rotation/location.
Background:

The annual APA California statewide conference has rotated between the northern and southern sections of the state. Conference attendance continues averaging over 1,000 attendees. Earlier this year, the Board adopted criteria to ensure future conference sites have adequate capacity to accommodate conference attendees, promote sustainability principals and be in a bankable market location. From this discussion, a matrix was adopted by the Board providing the conference host section with perimeters to consider for conference locations. The 2013 Conference host will be the first Section to utilize the matrix.

Under the present conference rotation, the Central Section would host the 2013 Conference. Over the past few months, I have had conversations with Ralph K. (Central Section Director) to gauge the Central Section desire to host the 2013 conference and propose a conference location.  Initial conversations with Ralph indicate that the Central Section is interested in hosting the 2013 conference, however securing a conference committee and commitment from the section recently materialized. Information was gathered by Lynne B. for holding the 2013 in Fresno. However, just within the last few weeks, Ralph K. has indicated that the Central Section prefers the Visalia Convention Center as the 2013 conference location.       
According to the information from Ralph and research conducted by Lynne B. (conference coordinator) the Visalia Convention Center has over 114,000 sq.ft of meeting and event space.  The exhibit hall contains 32,000 sq.ft with stadium style retractable seating.  The Convention Center is located in downtown Visalia, the facility is attached to the full-service Marriott Hotel and is adjacent to the Comfort Suites Hotel.

As of May 20, 2011, information regarding the Visalia location is noted below and as additional information becomes available, it will be provided for Board consideration.

Attached are two items-the Site Selection Criteria form completed by the Central Section and a memo from Lynne with background information on the Visalia site.  Guidelines for the Board to consider are: location, transportation options for conference attendees, on-site lodging or lodging within close proximity to meet the number of anticipated conference attendees, size of venue and number of rooms to accommodate sessions and facility amenities.

I believe that last year, Lynne was asked to begin researching options should the Central Section decline hosting the 2013 conference. Therefore, she has compiled information on having the 2013 conference hosted by the Sacramento Section and using the Hyatt and xxx in downtown Sacramento.  However, there is a June 2011 deadline to respond to the hotels I Sacramento. 
Attachment:  Central Section Site Selection Form



Memo dated May 20, 2011 from Lynne B
